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From: Emily Siegel <emily.luger@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 9:44 AM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: Gary Brownell
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns
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Historic District Commission 
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808 
Detroit, MI 48226 
 
Dear Historic District Commission of Detroit, 
 
I am writing in support of a home project being proposed by our neighbor Gary Brownell from 2108 Burns Ave. in 
Historic Indian Village. As a member of this community, I would like to express my support for this project, which will 
only help to further advance the wonderful neighborhood we are all part of. 
 
We have known Gary for years now, and I've seen him painstakingly revive his beautiful home and garden over the past 
five years. The project as proposed will not detract from our neighborhood in any way, but will rather build on the 
charming character of the Historic Indian Village. The proposed plans will see the property upgraded and beautified, 
which can only be a positive for our community. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Emily Siegel 
 
--  
Emily Luger Siegel 
 
 


